From: Wendlebury PC 
Sent: 15 February 2017 14:59
To: James Kirkham
Subject: Planning application reference 17/00072/F

Dear James,

Wendlebury Parish Council has considered application reference 17/00072/F for Lark Hill College Farm Main Street, OX25 2PR for 'Erection of concrete hardstanding adjacent to existing cattle buildings' and had no comments or objections to the plans

I apologise for the delay in responding to you.  However I trust that the information is of help.

Best wishes,

Jane

-- 

Jane Olds

Clerk to Wendlebury Parish Council

13 Oak Close

Bicester

OX26 3XD

01869 247171

